| am writing in opposition to HB1151. To me, this isn’t a baiting issue. It's an issue about allowing the Game and Fish to
do their job. We should not be managing wildlife at the ballot box. We should leave that to the Game and Fish. Please

vote NO on HB1151 and let the Game and Fish manage our wildlife.

Vince Gray
Bismarck, ND



